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Dexter Rural Fire Protection District


P.O. Box 67


Phone (541) 937-3045



82781 Barbre Road

Fax (541) 581-3131



Dexter, OR 97431                                            https://dexterfd@specialdistrict.org          





Meeting of the Board

In person and online 

April 19, 2022

Board President Bob Holland called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.


Present: Directors Steve Mercer, Don Richardson, Bob Holland, Larry Severance, and Larry Swartz Staff: Fire Chief Peterson, Recording Secretary Bonnie Graham, Firefighters Faith Huff, Dylan Haeri-McCarroll, and Alexis Gregory.
Public Comments: Member of the public John Tyler. Mr. Tyler requested that his comments be heard at the end of the meeting so the board could get their business done first. Director Bob Holland told Mr. Tyler that Public Comment is on the agenda before the Board conducts business and that he needed to present his comments at this point in the meeting.  Mr. Tyler expressed concern about the May 17, 2022 Levy.

Approval of the March 15, 2022 Regular Board Meeting Minutes: The Board reviewed the minutes of the March 15, 2022 Board Meeting.  Director Larry Swartz made a motion to approve the minutes of the January 18, 2022 Board minutes as presented.  Director Steve Mercer seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Bill Approval and Financial Review: The Board reviewed the financial statements and district bills.  Director Larry Severance made a motion to approve the financials and to pay the district bills.  Director Don Richardson seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.

Correspondence: The Board members received the Communique from SDAO.
Chief’s Report: HR-2112 – 1995 Pierce Custom Cab Fire Engine Heavy Rescue 2112 is still on the market.  Chief Peterson had the price lowered from $50,000.00 to $45,000.00. Chief Peterson told the Board that the district received a grant from the Oregon State Fire Marshal’s office for four (4) IPads.
Unfinished Business: 
New Business: Second Newsletter Committee meeting with Chief Peterson and Mr. Tyler at 10:00 a.m. Tuesday April 26, 2022.
Adjournment: Director Larry Swartz made a motion to adjourn at 9:21 p.m. Director Larry Severance seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Graham

Recording Secretary
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